1233 Haro Street

January 16, 2025.

sent via email legatomusicduo@gmail.com

To Whom it may Concern:

The Recreation Department at Haro Park Centre were
very pleased with the amazing music that the Legato
Trio played for us on New Year’s Eve. This trio is very
professional and accomplished musicians.

Their music choices were very appropriate for New
Year’s Eve; lively with a party feeling and the residents
really enjoyed their choice of music.

We are looking forward to the next time we have the
Legato Trio back at Haro Park.

Sincerely

Haro Park Recreation Department



